
From: Mayer, Doug
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 10/3/2013 5:18:55 PM
Subject: missing?

“Governor Haley will continue working with DHEC Director Catherine Templeton and all state agencies 
during this federal government shutdown to minimize its direct impact on South Carolina citizens and 
preserve the services that the most vulnerable and neediest among us depend on.”
 
Douglass V. Mayer
Communications Director
Direct: 803-734-3146
Cell: 803-360-3285
dougmayer@gov.sc.gov
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